
MI3 Titans Equipment Policy 

Individuals registered to participate in either football or cheer with the MI3 Titans will be required 

to provide an equipment deposit of $50. The deposit shall be made in the form of a check payable 

to “MI3 Youth Sports” and postdated for December 13 of the current calendar year. All checks 

will be securely held by MI3 Titans Management. At the conclusion of the MI3 Titans season, the 

checks will be destroyed provided that all required equipment items are returned. Individuals are 

required and responsible for providing their own football helmet, mouth guard, chinstrap, shoulder 

pads, and shoes/cleats. All other forms of equipment that can be used during football and 

cheerleading activities are optional. The following equipment will be issued for this season: 

Football 

 Away Game Jersey 

 Compression Shirt 

 Game Socks 

 Home Game Jersey 

 Integrated Game Pants 

 Integrated Practice Pants 

 Mesh Practice Jersey 

 Wristband Coach (Certain Positions) 

Cheer 

 Backpack 

 Cheer Skirt 

 Cheer Top 

 Compression Undershirt 

 Pom-Poms 

 Socks 



The following items will be required to be returned to the organization: 

Football 

 Integrated Practice Pants 

 Mesh Practice Jersey 

 Wristband Coach 

Cheer 

 Pom-Poms 

MI3 Titans Management are only allowed to accept returned equipment. If any of the required 

equipment is not returned or excessively damaged without being reported for inspection, we as an 

organization reserve the right to cash the equipment deposit check even if only one of the items 

are not returned. Football is an extremely physical sport and cheerleading involves movements 

that require participants to take certain risks depending on the routine being performed. Because 

of this, we understand that there will be situations where equipment is damaged or worn down. As 

long as the damage happens during team activities and is reported to MI3 Titans Management so 

we can inspect it, you will not be held responsible as long as we deem the damage to the equipment 

accidental and non-excessive. 


